
 

 

 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2010-14.2.2 Phase 2 of Balancing Authority 
Reliability-based Controls: Time Error Correction 
 
Survey Being Conducted through August 25, 2015 
 
Now Available 

 
Based on comments received related to the Standard Authorization Request, the industry supports the 
retirement of BAL-004-0. However, the comments received were unclear whether the industry 
supported elimination of the process for manual Time Error Correction. The standard drafting team is 
looking for additional information and feedback to decide the project’s next steps. Responses must be 
submitted by 8 p.m. Eastern, Tuesday, August 25, 2015.   
 
Use the electronic form to submit survey responses. If you experience any difficulties in using the 
electronic form, contact Wendy Muller. 
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Darrel Richardson (via email), or 
at (609) 613-1848. 
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